
PTA AGM
VOLUNTEERS

NEEDED!

Friends of Foxhills invites you to the annual AGM and to
welcome new members. Please join us to hear about the

volunteer opportunities we have.

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS!
WE NEED YOUR HELP!

12th October 7pm 
Junior School Hall 

Any questions please contact
Friendsoffoxhills1@gmail.com


